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The year 2017, our 25th year anniversary, will be 
known as the year we caught our breath. After the 
strenuous and busy months of installing the elevator, 
raising funds for our piano and all the events that 
went with that, we took a step back in 2017 and 
renewed our energy to step forward in 2018. 
We did, however, continue with our programs in the 
art room and the rummage sales and both were 
successful. Our biggest event of the year was the 
celebration of 25 years of the Harrington Opera 
House. We celebrated in October with Dr. Jody 
Graves from Eastern Washington University 
presenting a piano performance and video program. It 
was a wonderful evening, and we sat back and 
enjoyed the fruits of our labor. We presented or were 
the venue for a variety of other events, pictured later 
in this newsletter. 
The end of the 2017 year brings a long list of things to 
do for 2018, but we have caught our breath and are 
looking forward to digging in again. 
I look back 25 years and am amazed at what we have 
done. I step down again as an officer of the Society 
knowing everything is in good hands, and I feel 
blessed to have been a part of it all these past years. 
Billie Herron 
2017 President 

New members and volunteers are needed to share in 

the future accomplishments of the HOHS. 
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HOH Auditorium - 1989 

HOH Auditorium - 2008 

HOH Auditorium - 2016 



Connie King led art activities in The Art Room 
through the end of the 2017 school year. Art 

activities continued this school year with HOHS 
volunteer, Carol G. 
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Pictorial 2017 Year in Review 

Miss Harrington Pageant - 2017 

2017 Spring Student Music Recital 
Heather Safe, Instructor 

Rebecca Hardy Recital 

Bob Webb & Heidi Muller – April 29, 2017 

Cruizin’ Harrington Quilt Show – May 2017 

Jewelry continues to 
be popular item at 
HOHS Rummage 

Fundraising Events.  

Bridges Home returned to the HOH in August, 2017 

Kevin 
Hekmatpanah, 

Cello,  
&  

Darin Manica, 
 Piano 

April 7, 2017 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Best wishes from the Harrington Opera House Society. 
The financial and volunteer support we received through 
2017 was very much appreciated, without which, we 
would not have achieved our many building 
rehabilitation goals or been able to bring the variety of 
events to our historic venue for area audiences to enjoy. 
As we embark upon 2018, we realize there is still much 
work to be done. While we have accomplished many of 
our large major goals over the past 25 years, the plans 
for the beautiful and historic Opera House are still 
many! We have turned a shell of an historic 1904 
building into a beautiful venue with nice amenities such 
as our Boston Grand Piano by Steinway, an ADA 
elevator for easy access to the auditorium, and high-
speed Wi-Fi. 
Yet, some spaces on the ground floor still lack even 
basic lighting, insulation and heat which could improve 
building safety and income generating possibilities. 
Finishing touches are needed throughout the building, 
not only for aesthetics but to improve heating and 
cooling efficiency. The auditorium and stage need 
additional equipment and furnishings to better 
accommodate, present and expand the possibilities for a 
variety of events.  And while our “to-do” list is long, 
first we must pay our average $900 per month overhead 
costs. 
We are excited about our possibilities! Our event 
schedule so far this year ranges from classical to 
country. With your ideas and support this will expand!  
The HOHS continues to seek a variety of sources of 
income to help with our maintenance, continued 
building rehabilitation, and underwriting the cost of 
events.  
Throughout the last 25 years, grants have been integral 
to our funding base.  As in all sectors, they are now 
becoming more and more difficult to come by and so we 
are hoping that YOU will continue or begin to help us. 
Let us know what events or activities you would like to 
see or do or what you think would attract people to come 
to the Harrington Opera House. To help us continue to 
fulfill our mission to rehabilitate the historic Harrington 
Opera House and in order to promote cultural 
opportunities for Harrington and the surrounding area, 
please consider a membership, a donation, or 
perhaps a memorial gift or endowment in honor of a 
friend or loved one.  A pledge card and return envelope 
are enclosed for your convenience. 
Thank you!  Please go to our website and or visit us on 
Facebook for more information about upcoming events!  
We hope to hear from you soon, see you at one or our 
events, or that you will just stop in for a visit! 
Linda Wagner 
2018 President  
 

Visit us online at www.harringtonoperahouse.org  and on Facebook www.facebook.com/HarringtonOperaHouse  
   Email: info@harringtonoperahouse.org  or call Linda Wagner, HOHS Secretary, at 509-253-4719 
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Dr. Jody Graves presentation of “Celebrate the Piano” 
at the HOHS 25th Anniversary Celebration 

 

Thank You to 
NorthWest Farm Credit Services and 
US Bank for Grant Support in 2017 

October  25, 2017 

October 28, 2017 

UFOs and ETs in Ancient Art 
Presenter: Maurene Morgan with Peter Davenport 

 

Senator Judy Warnick 
stops to check on the 

elevator – with 
Gordon Herron 

Santa,  
a.k.a. Justin Bradford 

visit to the HOH 
on December 2, 2017  

http://www.harringtonoperahouse.org/
http://www.facebook.com/HarringtonOperaHouse
mailto:info@harringtonoperahouse.org


Thank You! 
The Harrington Opera House Society is a 501(C)(3) organization. Your financial contributions may be tax deductible. 

HARRINGTON OPERA HOUSE SOCIETY 
MEMORIALS  HONORARIUMS  DONATIONS  MEMBERSHIPS 

2017 
 

IN MEMORY OF: 
 

BOB AND MARIE ADAMS 
Gordon and Billie Herron 
 

MARIE ADAMS 
Harrington Truck & Auto 
 

ALLEN BARTH 
Gordon and Billie Herron 
 

DON COPENHAVER 
Rob and Merilla Hopkins 
 

THE FLEMMING FAMILY  
Judy Warnick 
 

GLENN HASKINS 
Cheryl and Tom Rogos 
 

LELIA TURNER HASKINS 
Cheryl and Tom Rogos 
 

ROBERT HUTSELL 
Virginia Hutsell 
 

MARGARET KUPERS 
Kathryn Kupers Dal Pino 
 

THOMAS P. LAMP 
Raymond Kennedy Lamp Family 
 

VICTORIA LAMP 
Chris and Lorene Lamp 
Melinda Lamp 
 

KATHERINE MATTOZZI 
Darren & Carolyn Mattozzi & Family 
 

BILL AND KARLA NOVOTNEY 
Diane and Allen Cook 
 

BILL OESTREICH 
AgVentures NW, LLC 
Norm Brock 
Donna Carpy 
Dawn and Bruce Dehn 
Catherine Eickmeyer 
Jim and Sue Els 
Joann Morse Evans 
Ed and Bunny Haugan 
Gordon and Billie Herron 
Jim and Vicki Knapp 
LaMarr and Susan Larmer 
Leffel, Otis & Warwick, P.S. 
Nick and Debbie Marriott 
 
 

 
BILL OESTREICH – Continued 
Barbara Wagner McDowell 
Elaine Moeller 
Kevin Moeller 
Terry and Jerry Moos 
Barbara Reichow 
Roger and Janet Scott 
Alan and Bonnie Stone 
Eileen Sweet 
Glen and Eileen Tanke 
Del and Myrna Teade 
Steve and Julie Teade 
John and Linda Wagner 
 

CHARLES SCHLEINGER 
June Maher 
 

AL LAUCKNER 

Dallas and Sue Herron 
 

KAREN PHILLIPS 
Allan and Bonnie Stone 
 

JOAN SCHAFFNER 
Darren & Carolyn Mattozzi & Family 
 

RICHARD SWEET 

Odessa Union Warehouse  
 

LUTHER AND JANE TURNER 
Cheryl and Tom Rogos 
 

IN HONOR OF: 
 

BILLIE HERRON 

Taunya Van Pevenage 
 

DONATIONS AND 
MEMBERSHIPS: 
 

Leslee Krause Anderson 
Bill & Barabara Armstrong 
Arley and Myrna Bischoff 
Shirley Bly 
Maureen Bourne 
Braune Family Foundation 
Circle H/Hedreen Family 
Mike Christianson 
Cade and Bonnee Clarke 
Kathryn Kupers Dal Pino 
Peter Davenport 
Davenport Pharmacy/Chris McCowan 
Frances Zundel Elam 
Paul and Lorraine Gilliland 
Jim and Jo Gooley 

 
 

 
 
Dixie Guhlke 
Margie Hall 
Knute & Lynn Hernas 
Sarah Lamp Holland 
Mike and Kathy Hoob 
Rob and Merilla Hopkins 
Scott and Debbie Hutsell 
Jim and Vicki Knapp 
Evelyn Kraemer 
Bob and Paula Kramer 
Karl and Lexie Kupers 
Lamp Bros, LLC 
Anita Lamp 
Camden Lamp 
Chris and Lorene Lamp 
Christian Lamp 
Melinda Lamp 
LaMarr and Susan Larmer 
Leffel, Otis & Warwick, P.S. 
Bill Livingston 
Darren & Carolyn Mattozzi & Family 
Ray and Barbara McDowell 
McGregor Company 
David Michaelson 
Judy Mielke 
Ron and Linda Mielke 
Joyce Mings 
Ron and Becky Moeller 
Odessa Grange Supply 
Odessa Union Warehouse 
Eileen Paulson 
Ott Insurance/Cindy Haase 
Roger Ottmar 
Plager Insurance/Boyd Plager 
Leonard and Karen Robertson 
Tom and Cheryl Rogos 
Shear Family 
Roger and Janet Scott 
Judy Scrupps 
Warren Swenson 
Glen and Eileen Tanke 
Jerry and Kathy Teel 
Steve and Roberta Telecky 
Don and Nancy Timm 
Greg and Mary Tozer 
Mary Ann Tripp 
USBank Foundation 
John and Linda Wagner 
Chuck and Kathy Walker 
Judy Warnick 
Rusty Warwick 
Scotty and Lorraine Watson 
Steven Whiteside 
Marjorie Womanch 
Pam and Jay Yarwood 
 
 
 


